
 
REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

January 25, 2022 
 
 
 
The following is the Committee of the Whole report from the January 25, 2022 meeting.  

Staff Reports 
 F.1 Committee of the Whole Chair 

  Resolution No CW019-22 

  THAT the Committee of the Whole recommends that Council 

extend Councillor Bev Holmes as Committee of the Whole Chair 

until February 28, 2022; 

AND THAT the Committee of the Whole recommends that Council 

appoint Councillor Maydan as Committee of the Whole Chair 

effective March 1, 2022. 

 

 F.2 Recruitment, Selection and Hiring Policy Updates 

  Resolution No CW020-22 

  THAT the Committee of the Whole recommends that Council 

approve the proposed updates to the Municipality’s Recruitment, 

Selection and Hiring Policy. 
 

  Resolution No CW021-22 

  THAT the Committee of the Whole recommends that Council 

approve the advertising for the position of Elections Assistant. 
 

 F.3 Long Term Disability Premiums 

  Resolution No CW022-22 

  THAT the Committee of the Whole recommends that Council 

approve Option 1 - subsidize 50% of the cost of LTD premiums. 

 

Information Items 

 H.5 Information List #02-22 item D 

  Resolution No CW024-022 

  THAT Council consider group purchasing through OPP Lanark 

Detachment Black Cat speed radar detectors as part of the 2022 

municipal budget.  
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